





Redhill Parent Enquiries redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Senior School Administrator Zara Bate zara.bate@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257

25th September 2019

Dear Parents

Ref: Open Morning

We would like to invite you to attend an open morning on Tuesday 1st October from 9.15am-10.15am.

Often parents have questions about how we work in school or what they can do to help at home and these sessions are designed to support, as well as celebrate pupils work. This will be a practical session where you will be able to take part in activities with your child. Miss Williams' (Year 6) class will be leaving for their swimming session at 9.50am, so parents of these children will be invited into the hall for refreshments at this time.

Please arrive no earlier than 9.05am and enter school via the main office entrance. Signing in boards will be located in the hall and you will be collected from the hall by a member of your child's class. We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible and would be grateful if you would fill in the reply slip below to let us know if you will be attending.

Kind regards

Mrs Whiting Headteacher

REPLY SLIP OPEN MORNING

[/	We will	be attending	the	open	morning	on ((please	circle	.):
-----	---------	--------------	-----	------	---------	------	---------	--------	-----

Tuesday 1st October at 9.15am-10.15am

There will be people attending.

"What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future" - A Valued Me Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.

















